
From: C. R. Z.  
Sent: Tues Sept 17 2019 8:35 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill 
Subject: Final Report dated July 17, 2019 re: Perrilli complaint vs. Cilevitz 
 

RE: Final Report dated July 17, 2019 re: Perrilli complaint vs. Cilevitz 

Good morning. 

The aforementioned Final Report explicitly recommended that Ms. Cilevitz receive only 

a reprimand for the by-law violation in question. I am writing to express my strong 

objection to any potential attempt by Council to ignore that recommendation and instead 

impose a financial penalty on Ms. Cilevitz. To do so would almost certainly foster an 

impression of animus against Ms. Cilevitz, which the relevant members of Council 

would or should be anxious to avoid. 

Thank you. 

Charles Zienius 

49 Sanderson Crescent, Richmond Hill 


